
Beware of 
Job Scams 

Job scams are a very real threat to job seekers in today’s
technological world. They can appear in different places

including online or print advertisements, career websites, or
even in your email inbox. 

 
Join this session on December 9, 2023
from 11am to 12:30pm and learn how you

can identify a job scam.

 A ZOOM ID & password will be
sent to all registrants.

Eligibility: Permanent Resident;
Convention Refugee

This session will be
delivered in Arabic.

Contact Revan Gobrial at
519-999-6736 or

rgobrial@ncce1.org 
to register.


